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Adult Day Program 

Miss Sonia and Jesse try 

their hand at Mini Golf  

during Jesse’s first week.  

Welcome Back! 

 

A visit to the Farm  

Everyone returned to the 

Center following our shut-

down in August. There were 

smiles all around! The shut 

down allows us to clean  

everything and wax the 

floors. We were able to 

move some furniture around 

as well and set up our new 

chairs in the Adult Room. 

We are waiting for our new 

tables to arrive so that we 

have enough space for all our 

new and returning friends.  

The summer is flying by and 

the group is trying to take 

advantage of these beautiful 

days with walks and picnics at 

Lake Mohegan. Thursday bar-

becues have become a favor-

ite activity. Although every-

one would agree that it is 

nice to come inside to the 

cool air conditioning when 

the temperatures heat up!  

We are happy to welcome 

our new participants to the 

Center Day Program.  

Miss Rachel, Gus and Ryan 

relax on the couch during 

Gus’ first week.  

Andy is our newest member 

of the group. Welcome Andy! 

A trip to the Discovery 

Museum in Bridgeport gave 

everyone a chance to ex-

plore and try some new 

activities like what it would 

feel like to be an astronaut 

or drive a bus! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated Franny's  

birthday with cupcakes ! 

Upcoming Dates 

August 16 

Mall Walking and 

 

August 22 

Tie Dye T-Shirts 

 

August 23  

Mini Golf and lunch 

 

September 2 

YWCA pool is closed. 

No Swimming—Pick 

up is at the Center.  

 

 

We are going to tie dye t-shirts 

on Monday, August 22nd. 

Please send in a plain white  

t-shirt by August 18th.  

 

The Discovery Museum 

Tierra checks out the 

goats 


